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LSIC Agenda 09/11/2024 

Review Procedures for LSIC 

Attendance 

Discipline 

PBIS 

Updates 

Next Meeting December 18th 8:00 am 
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LSIC Sign in 

Print Sign 
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Meeting Minutes for 09/11/2024 

Present at meeting: 

• Veronica Lahew 

• Morgan Miller 

• Holly O’Neil 

• Hanna Neely 

• Jessica Cumpston 

• Deanna Wood 

• Yaunetta Dunn 

• Ashley Elliott 

• Amy O’Neil 

• Peyton Bertram 

• Laura Hill  

• Ali Novick 

• Shanda Mason 

• Officer Shawn Allman 

Reviewed Procedures for LSIC and parent/community members responsibilities. 

Discussed Marshall County Schools attendance initiative Strive for 95. 

Discipline: Discussion of Office referrals and PBIS initiatives. PBIS Reward program 

and dragon dollars being used as incentives for students. 

Updates: Everyone is pleased with the painting of the outside of the school.  

• Asked about painting activities on the playground such as hopscotch 

and 4-square. 

• Discussed safety issues 

o One Teacher’s door does not lock 

o Bathroom into grade level still not addressed  
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o Sidewalk behind the school just outside of the gate is a hazard. 

Check with maintenance to see where they stand on fixing it.  

o Upcoming construction from city. 

o Request of new playground equipment (with a separate locked 

area for Pre-K due to previous equipment getting broken when 

bigger kids played on it after school) 
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